
Hanzo Adds AI and Big Data
Veteran Denis Maurin as Chief
Technology Officer
Hanzo,  a  company  involved  in  technology  in  dynamic  web
archiving  for  compliance  and  ediscovery  professionals,
announced the addition of Denis Maurin as chief technology
officer (CTO).

Before joining Hanzo, Maurin served as the CTO of innovative
startups, including his own, as well as larger businesses,
whereby technology is central to achieving success. Maurin has
experience with complex business critical systems, artificial
intelligence and leading and growing development teams.

Maurin holds an MS in Computer Science from MINES ParisTech. He
started his career with Airbus, moved to the USA to manage
international projects, and acquired an MBA at the University
of Connecticut. Over 11 years ago, he moved to London to take
his first CTO position where he worked in intelligence and
security,  as  well  as  large-scale  workforce  management
solutions.

“I am delighted to welcome Denis to Hanzo,” said Kevin Gibson,
Chief Executive Officer, Hanzo.“ His expertise in artificial
intelligence, machine learning and big data analytics paired
with growing and leading development teams will help Hanzo
scale its growth, and develop innovative products that will
solve  critical  business  challenges  for  legal  teams  and
corporations managing ediscovery and compliance.”

“It’s gratifying to join an innovative technology company like
Hanzo at a time when we’re just scratching the surface of what
we can do to help organizations get the most out of dynamic
web-based data,“ said Maurin. “The work Hanzo is doing with
applying  artificial  intelligence  and  machine  learning  to
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traditionally manual tasks and uncovering new ways to discover
relevant web-based data is a game changer for the legal and
compliance industry.”

Interested  in  learning  more  about  Hanzo’s  pioneering  AI
technology? Join us for 20-minute live Hanzo-in-Action webinar
where you can see how A.I. powered investigations can help you
identify, collect, and monitor key case data from across the
web. https://www.hanzo.co/action

 

 


